## Steam Mills Primary School

#### Newsletter

22<sup>nd</sup> September 2017

### Learning

It has been lovely to spend some time in the classrooms looking at the children's learning this week - they are working hard and have been keen to share their ideas and support each other. Well done, everyone!

#### Governors

The Annual General Meeting was held in school this week. George Lewis has been re-elected as Chair and Dave Wildin has been re-elected as Vice-Chair.

#### Data sheets

Thank you to all the parents who have returned the orange data sheet. 65 sheets have been returned leaving **56** still to come back! We also have some Home/School Agreements outstanding.

### Macmillan Coffee Morning

If you have some spare time on Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September, Class 4 would love to see you at their Macmillan Coffee Morning. There will be a selection of delicious cakes to eat – all in a good cause!

### Pre-School

Pre-School are appealing for donations of spare socks, tights, girl's pants, trousers leggings. If you have any small sizes of the items mentioned above they will be greatly received.

#### **Diary Dates**

#### September

28<sup>th</sup> NSPCC Day

29th Macmillan Coffee

Morning

29th Rights Respecting Day

#### October

9th Phonics Evening – 5.30pm

12th Individual photographs

12<sup>th</sup> Harvest Market – 2.30pm

19th Disco - Infants

5.30pm/Juniors 6.35pm.

20<sup>th</sup> End of Half Term

30<sup>th</sup> Children return

31st Class 2 start gymnastics

## Our Value: Caring

Well done to the y1 Children in Class 1: Henry, Kelsey-Leigh, Jenson, George and Woody and to Jacob in Class 4 who have all been nominated for being caring towards others.

# Steam Mills Superstars!

Pre-School Millie and Corey

Class 1 Henry, Ava, Kelsey-Leigh and George

Class 2 Elliot and Georgia

Class 3 Grace, Declan and Abigail

Class 4 Summer and Jude